
GOOD SAM BLUE CRAB FUN BUNCH MEETING
Saturday, February 21, 2009

Good Samaritan Presbyterian Church (GSPC), Maryland

The meeting was called to Order by the Chapter President, Carlos. He welcomed and
introduced Glen and Thelma as potential new members.

FINANCIAL ACTIVITIES

The Treasurer’s Report was presented from Janette’s email. The Balance for December
was $548.30 in the general fund and $815 in the escrow account. This balance will
remain the same until March when she returns from Florida. Carlos informed everyone
that the dues are payable as soon as possible. Either send a check to Janette at her home
address or hold off until she returns in March.

WAGONMASTER ACTIVITIES:

Carlos read the Schedule for 2009 as follows:

April 18 – Roamers Retreat – Bill & Janette will host
May 22 – MD Samboree
June 20 – White Oak – Larry & Paula will host
July 18 – Cozy Acres – Ken & Linda will host
August 15th – Small Country – Don & Marie will host
September 19 – American Heritage – Frank & Mary will host
October 24 – MD Samboree (or alternative)
November – We will discuss a local campout if the weather permits.
December – 19 – Chapter Christmas Party

OLD BUSINESS

Chapter Constitution and ByLaws - The Secretary sent copies of the Original Chapter
Constitution and ByLaws along with the amendments to the State Director. She will
forward them to the Headquarters for review.

Minutes Approved - The Chapter minutes from January were approved and will be
posted on the website.



NEW BUSINESS

Fundraiser at the Samboree - Carlos led a discussion regarding holding a fundraiser at
the MD Samboree in May. We need to decide what we would like to do and contact the
State to get on their list for flea market items. Last year we sold Blue Crab Soup, held a
bake sale and sold tickets on a basket of toiletries. We made over $300 for our treasury.
If you have any ideas, please email Hatti. (We cannot sell the same items as other
chapters – last samboree the following food items were sold by other chapters– Baked
Potatoes, Hot Dogs, Sloppy Joes, and Bar-B-Que Sandwiches. Those chapters have first
dibs on these items. Also, we cannot sell drinks – the State staff has that table.) We will
vote on our choices at the March meeting.

October Campout - Carlos questioned if we wanted to attend the October MD Samboree
or attend another state’s samboree or just go to an independent campground. He has
gotten some feedback regarding this subject and would like the chapter to decide. As a
Good Sam Chapter we are only required to attend one MD Samboree and in order to
receive the patch for attending 10 samborees, you must attend 3 outside your own State.
Please give this subject some thought and be ready to vote on it next month.

The March meeting will be held on Saturday, March 21 at 1:00 p.m.

No other business was raised and the meeting was adjourned.

Attendees:
Carlos & Linda Eric & Deb
Paula and Larry Ken A.
Hatti & Bob Debbie A.
Bernie, Linda & Shannon)

Guests:
Shirrel & Susan
Sid & Shirley
Mike & Linda
Glen & Thelma

Submitted for Member Review
Blue Crab Fun Bunch Secretary,
Hatti


